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Mr. H. Ghaffari
The Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
Manager and Managing Director

Copy to NPPD

On procedure of the Incoming Control

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We refer to the Contract for delivery of spare & replacement parts and reserve
equipment for Bushehr NPP SP-BNPP-1-2017/309/1265-D dated May 2017
(The Contract).

Please be informed that currently the Incoming Control reports have been signed only
for a part of the delivered Goods. However, the Warehouse receipt of the fifth set of
Goods was signed on March 23, 2018. Please note that Incoming Control reports should
be signed by the Customer not later than one month after signing of the Warchouse
receipt according to the 1.11 of the Appendix No.7 to the Contract.

Delay in signing of the Incoming control reports causes the delay in signing of
Provisional acceptance certificates, in approving of the documents by the Central Bank
of Iran and, therefore, in the final customs clearance.

We kindly ask you to expedite the procedure of the Incoming control.

-
Project Director / P Andrey Shikankov

Denis Boldin G
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